
Ski News September 2016 

 

After a promising start to September, the recent rains and constant drizzle have brought 

about a definite end to ‘summer’. However, the water and air temperatures are still quite 

reasonable and in the calm spells, with fewer boats out on the estuary there has been some 

pristine and wash free water that has been much appreciated by those venturing out. 

For those brave enough, winter can still offer some lovely ski conditions- midday sun, glassy 

water and no other boats! Up until Christmas the water stays a reasonable temperature 

even if ice has to be chipped off the boat first! If conditions are suitable there are usually a 

few of us willing to get the last and/or first ski of the year in, over Christmas or New Year.  

We hope that Ski News has proved useful and informative this year. As the season is now 

coming to the end, this will be the last Ski News for 2016 but it will resume after Easter in 

2017 to keep you up to date with matters that may be of concern. 

Look out for the Christmas Newsletter and remember to fill in the yellow boat registration 

forms carefully and return them by January to retain your Ski Numbers (you need to request 

this somewhere on the form to make sure) or possibly move to a lower one. 
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